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I live outside of Fort Bragg on 1 acre for the last 30 years, there are

5 and 10 acres close by, Why would I want campsites all around me. Also
why are you not thinking about climate change, if you think that we are
safe here you are not looking close enough at the forests and water

supply in this county. If my neighbor near by on 5 acres behind me has
camp sites their water usage affects my water supply and so on. The
forest and rivers on the coast are not as healthy as was they were in

1974 when I moved here and water is becoming a precious commodity. [
probably will come and speak at the meeting on the 15th to support no on
this proposal. Patrice Ellis
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